
	
	

Project questions and concerns: 415.514.7661 or UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG August 2020 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- The project passed major milestones as escrow closed for the lease 
agreement and the construction team was issued a notice to proceed. 

- The 8th edition of the project newsletter was issued on August 14th, and a 
RAB Town Hall was held on August 19th. 

- The ZSFG Vice Dean’s Office has created a new website for future occupants 
of the RAB. Go there to learn more about construction, the latest Town Halls, 
newsletters, and more. MyAccess authentication is required.  

- The latest newsletter is available without MyAccess login at Space@UCSF. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- Demolition and removal of the parking lot surface is scheduled to be 

completed in early September. 

Reminder of the Month:  
Construction updates can be found via the new RAB occupant website 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Action Steps: Watch the recording of the August 19th Town Hall 


